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Dear Neighbor, 
 

The Florida Keys Elks Lodge #1872 is proud to announce our 

10th Annual Ladies Dolphin Tournament of the Florida Keys.   

Proceeds from this tournament will go towards the Elks 

and local Elks charities.  We support our local scholarship 

fund, summer youth camp program, Veterans, Children’s 

therapy, and many other local charities.   
 

We are in need of your support.  We need  s i len t  

auct ion  i tems as  w el l  as  i tem s for  our  10  pr ize  

pack ages for  our  winning teams.   Please help us 

make this fund- raiser a huge success.  Information is 

attached. 
 

 

Thank you for helping us help others! 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Dianne Harbaugh    305-522-4868 

 

 
www.floridakeyselks1872.com  
 

   

 

 

                           


